
Criminologist awarded prestigious travel fellowship 
 
 

 
 
 

Martin Glynn, Criminologist and Visiting Lecturer in the Faculty of Education, Law 
and Social Sciences, has been awarded a prestigious ‘Winston Churchill 
International Travel Fellowship’. 
 
Martin is the only person is in the West Midlands to secure this prestigious 
accolade and as a result will travel to the United States this summer to spend 
time at John Hopkins University and the Urban Leadership Institute in Baltimore. 
He will be studying issues related to community violence and crime among young 
black men as well as comparing and contrasting urban street crime violence 
between the UK and Baltimore. 
 
Martin’s work will assist in the understanding of issues affecting young black men 
in the region.  
 

For further information see: 
 
http://sankofaassociates.co.uk/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=
49&Itemid=63 
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